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9th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Aspirations Day - Friday 2nd July 2021 

 
On Friday 2nd July we will be holding our first ever Aspirations Day. On this day, we invite your 

child to dress up as what they would like to be when they are older.  

 

As you will know, aspirations is one of our Golden Values at Wyke Regis Primary Federation and 

we help the children to set high aspirations for themselves for the future. We encourage the 

children to think, not just about a job that they want to do, but also the sort of person that they 

would like to be and how to achieve this.  

 

Leading up to Aspirations Day we would appreciate it if you could take the time to have 

conversations with your child about their hopes and dreams for the future and work together to 

create their costume for the day.  

 

On this day, children will complete a page of their Aspiration Journal that will go with them through 

the federation.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Monaghan 
KS1 PSHE lead 

Assistant Headteacher – Mrs Sara Ellis 
Wyke Regis Church of England Junior School 
High Street 
Wyke Regis 
Weymouth 
Dorset  
DT4 9NU 
Tel:  01305 786041 
Fax:  01305 771421 
junoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk 
www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk 

 

Assistant Headteacher – Mr Duncan Kirwin 
Wyke Regis Infant School and Nursery 

Shrubbery Lane  
Wyke Regis 
Weymouth  

Dorset  
DT4 9LU 

Tel:  01305 782470 
Fax:  01305 766721 

infoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk 
www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk 

 


